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Parking Lot Safety

Safety is very important to everyone at Just Off Broadway, so
please take a moment and review our parking lot procedures below:

Parents of younger dancers -- please walk your child into the studio
and please come into the studio to pick up your child after class.

ALL STUDENTS MUST WAIT INSIDE THE STUDIO AFTER
CLASS -- OLDER STUDENTS MAY WATCH OUT THE DOOR BUT
WE DO NOT WANT OUR DANCERS OUTSIDE WAITING.

Parents of older students may drop their child off but first should
drive down to the end of the driveway and turn around and pull up
to the main studio door so that the child is exiting the car on the
passenger side - closest to the studio door. This will allow the
dancer to enter the studio without crossing any traffic. Soon it will
start getting darker earlier and this becomes extremely important.

Prior to 5pm, please park in the spots that face our studio door as
a courtesy to the other businesses at the front of the building.
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closed Monday, September 2nd in
observance of Labor Day.
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Enjoy time with family and
friends.

n facebook
Don't forget to follow us on

D Facebook and Instagram
natagram g

We are very excited to see all our fabulous and talented
dancers back in our studio!!!

dmsdjob@gmail.com/|justoffbroadway.net




